
 

Dear Dolphin Parents, 

Our annual Field Day will be held on Thursday, May 23rd. The morning session will be from 8:15 to 
11:15. The afternoon session will be from 12:45 to 3:00. 

The Odyssey staff believe that Field Day is a celebration of the wonderful accomplishments and 
overall great behavior exhibited here at school.  Thus, we have decided to use our field day 
festivities as a motivation tool.  Please encourage your child to continue to show their “DOLPHIN 
PRIDE” by following all the rules at school. 

In order to help make Field Day both safe and successful, please note the following dress code 
information.  Students should only wear shoes that are for physical activity.  Also, any shorts that 
are worn “must be fingertip length or longer”.  Students may wear Odyssey spirit shirt, Harry 
Potter shirt, or legal dress code shirt.  Tank tops, spaghetti straps, and bathing suits are not allowed.  
Finally, students may bring sunglasses, hats, and water bottles with the understanding that 
students are responsible for keeping up with them.  Please apply sunscreen to your child at home if 
you feel the need. 

As always, parents are welcome to attend and help volunteer.  If you are planning on attending Field 
Day, please go to the district website at Forms & Documents — Odyssey Academy (odyssey-
academy.com) and click on volunteering to register. Only parents who are cleared through the 
website will be allowed to attend campus activities to include Field Day.  Due to lunch being 
outside and part of the field day activities, parents must clear the background process to attend.  If 
you would like to volunteer to help run a station, please contact me at jgon100928@odyacad.com 

We look forward to a safe and fun Field Day. 

Thank you, 

Coach Gonzales 

OABA PE 
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